Saniaguin. City
48 East Main

SANTAQUIN, UTAH - 84655
754-3211

NOTICE OF HEARING

The Board of Adjustment of Santagquin City will hold a public
hearing on May 24, 1984, at 7:30 P, M. in the City Hall, to

hear arguments for and against the following request:

Mr, William Okelberry of 209 East Main Street, is requesting
a variance to allow him to divide his lot into two lots, one
of which will be 73 feet in frontage and the other with an
existing home, will have a frontage of 92 feet.

The reason for the request for a non-conforming frontage is
that a shop building existing on the property would have to

‘be moved or shortened in some way in order to divide the
property into two conforming lots.

All interested persons are invited to attend.
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